
 
1st November 2024 
 
Our ref: Residential Trip 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP CONDOVER HALL 
WEDNESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER – FRIDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER 2025 

 
We are pleased to announce that your child has been offered the opportunity to attend an 
action packed residential with amazing memories that will last a lifetime! 
 
For over 10 academic years now, we have taken our Year 6 pupils to Condover Hall, a 
beautiful Elizabethan residential activity centre in Shrewsbury. The children thoroughly enjoy 
every second of the three day trip and it really is the highlight of Year 6! 
  
As your child will be in Year 6 next year, we would like to start making the necessary 
arrangements for their residential. To help to save with the cost of the trip, we have moved 
this residential trip to September (2025). Due to this date change, we have managed to 
secure an approximate cost of £185 – options for payment plans will be available. This cost 
includes: travelling expenses, all residential activities, accommodation and food 
arrangements. 
 
For some children, the thought of spending time away from their loved ones can seem 
daunting however we cannot stress enough the positive experiences and qualities that your 
child will get from a trip like this. In fact, in previous years, it was the parents and carers of the 
children that had initial concerns, who stated that the Condover Hall experience gave their 
child the confidence, independence and ‘I can do it’ attitude that they needed to continue to 
be successful at secondary school. 
 
Activities available could include (weather permitting): 
 

 Abseiling 

 Laser Quest 

 High ropes 

 Orienteering  

 Jacobs ladder 
 
If you would like your child to join us on this exciting adventure, please pay a deposit of 
£25.00 on the School Gateway by Sunday 1st December 2024 to secure a place. We 
cannot accept payments after this time. 
 
If you are unable to make payment, but would still like your child to attend, please book an 
appointment to speak to Mr Beardsmore, our Deputy Headteacher.  Unfortunately, due to 
time restraints, we cannot extend this deadline.  
 
Thank you for your continued support – this is an experience that your child will never 
forget! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 Gladiator Wall 

 Sensor trail – prepare to get muddy! 

 A zip wire 

 A disco 

 And much, much more! 

 



  

 


